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LM/mm        16th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are receiving so many complaints from the residents in the roads 
around school. Inconsiderate parking is causing increasing problems. 
Residents are receiving verbal abuse when they ask parents not to park 
across drives or at the zigzags. 
 
The safety of our pupils is most important, as is living peacefully with the 
residents around school. 
 
We have had particular issues raised from The Precincts, Fairfield and 
Moorside. 
 
We ask you to consider others and park away from school and walk the 
50 or so metres to the school gate. 
   
Thanking you for your co-operation and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Morton 
Headteacher  
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